
 

 

The children and staff of Clutton C of E Primary 

School, cordially invite you to attend the official 

opening of the 

Multi Use Games Area 

(made viable through community funding from  

Redrow Homes, MBNA and Rural Re-generation Grant.  

Donations from Clutton C of E School and The Friends of Clutton 

School) 

Followed by 

The School Sports Activities Afternoon  

(weather permitting) 

On 

Thursday 2nd July 2015 

At 

1:15pm on the school grounds 

Refreshments available with donations going to:  

Countess of Chester Baby Grow Appeal 


